
CENTRAL OFFICE UPDATE 
 

 
 
        
Greetings:  The LaBrae BOE held their regular monthly meeting Monday, September 10, 2018, in the 
Complex Band Room, and conducted the following business: 
 
 Approved the minutes of the August 13, 2018 Board Meeting. 
 Approved the August Financial Report as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Approved the payment of August Bills as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Approved the State of Ohio Department of Education tuition rate of $3,219.33 for the 2018-2019 

school year. 
 Approved the supplemental contract of Title I Coordinator for Milajean Harkabus for the fiscal year 

2018-2019. 
 Approved a revised Fiscal Year 2019 Shared Services Contract with the Trumbull County ESC. 
 Approved Landers-Lewis Insurance Agency as a provider of insurance coverage for the District from 

September 1, 2018 through September 1, 2019. 
 Employed Erica Cameron and Katie Torba as certificated Title I Tutors for the 2018-2019 school 

year, effective August 24, 2018. 
 Approved academic supplemental contracts effective for the 2018-2019 school year. 
 Approved Bethany Bianco as the 7th & 8th grade Cheerleading Advisor for the 2018-2019 school 

year. 
 Approved Anthony J. Calderone and Todd Rowe as Credentialed Teacher Evaluators for the Ohio 

Teacher Evaluation System through the 2019-2020 school year 
 Approved supplemental stipends to certified employees, who are serving as mentor teachers in the 

Ohio Resident Educator Program for the 2018-2019 school year. 
 Approved two additional substitute classified employees for the 2018-2019 school year. 
 Approved facility requests for Cub Scouts Pack 8 to hold sign-ups in the Complex Cafeteria on 

Tuesday, September 18, 2018 and Grace Fellowship Church to tentatively schedule the Complex 
Auditorium and adjacent rooms from March 2019 – September 2019 to hold church services. 
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